
Silver Lake Township 

Regular Monthly Meeting 

May 1, 2023 

Francis Fruehan called the regular monthly meeting to order at 7:00 pm and called for a salute to the 

flag. 

The minutes from the April meeting were read and approved on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Francis Fruehan, approved. 

The treasurer report was read, approved and held for audit on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Francis Fruehan, approved. 

Public Comment:  Joe Nagy said the roads held up against all the rain we had and that he township does 

a good job of keeping the roads open. 

Evan Everitt spoke on replacing a triaxle.  Pricing on a new triaxle is not available yet. 

Evan Everitt made a motion to purchase a small bucket truck that is available at federal surplus.  The cost 

is approximately $5,800, Francis Fruehan seconded, approved. 

Francis Fruehan read the police report with four incidents and three traffic stops for the month of April. 

Evan Everitt gave the road report – starting spring road maintenance. 

Assessment Permits – None 

Driveway Permits – None 

Evan Everitt made a motion to pay the bills as submitted, Francis Fruehan seconded, approved. 

As no further business was presented, Francis Fruehan made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Evan Everitt 

seconded. 

 

Sandra Brink     Supervisors Present: 

Secretary     Francis Fruehan 

      Evan Everitt 

 


